
 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Incoming First Years 2023/24, 

As your child nears the end of their time in Primary School, we imagine that they are both 

excited and perhaps a little apprehensive about their onward journey. Of course these are 

very natural emotions around this time of transition. In order to make this transfer as 

smooth as possible for both you and your child we wish to invite you to our school on the 

afternoon of Wednesday May 10th. Your child will be offered a tour of our school, they will 

meet their future Year Head teachers and have an opportunity to ask any questions they 

may have. We will also host a question and answer session for parents which will hopefully 

serve to alleviate any concerns you may be having regarding your child’s transition to our 

school. 

Timetable of Events: 

1.40 – 2.30: Incoming students from the following schools; Scoil Mhuire, Killorglin (Ms. S. 
Piggott’s class) 
        Faha National School 
        Glenbeigh National School 
        Curraheen National School 
        Cromane National School 
        Firies National School 
        Castledrum National School 
2.10 – 2.30: All Parents 

2.10 – 3.00: Incoming Students from the following schools; Scoil Mhuire (Ms. N Boyle’s 
Class) 
        Cullina National School 
        Kilgobnet National School 
        Boheshill National School 
        Glounagullagh National School 
        Nagle Rice Primaryl School 
        St. Oliver’s National School 
        The Monastery National School 
        Glenderry National School 
 
 


